
Dear, 

              As the COVID-19 Pandemic progresses, we have been forced to make adjustments to practices 
and policies.  At this time, you have been notified by the University that all classes will be taught virtually 
from January 19-February 6th, with in-person classes resuming on February 7th.  The Omicron variant is 
highly contagious and we want to make sure that we are keeping our students safe and healthy. We wil 

o Please submit proof of vaccination and booster via Single Sign On Vaccination Chicklet 
as soon as possible. 

o All 



Please refer any questions you may have to housing@csulb.edu


